
       B  I  R  D C  A  L  E  N  D  A R 

12 th season – 1916. 

University students and all other citizens interested in B i  r  d  s are invited to send in 

Their Records of new Arrivals to the Calendar, which will b epulbished during the 

coming spring.  

The names of all migratory or resident Birds, seen or heard since January 1, 1916, 

when certainly identified, will be welcomed.  The name, date, place, and 

approximate number of individuals seen should be given.  Instructors at the 

Biological Laboratory will be glad to receive these reports, and give any 

information regarding the study of birds, in their power, Students at the College for 

Women may hand their records to Professor Hulme. 
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          F.H.H.  


